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25th March 2022  

Our Value for this half-term is COMMUNITY 

Live in Harmony with One Another’   

Romans 12:16 

 

Sports for Schools 

Lucy Renshall the GB Olympic Athlete came into school last week to host our school fundraising circuits event.  The 

children gave it their all and have raised an amazing amount of money, over £1,500 so far, which will be used to 

buy lots of exciting new sports equipment for the school.  I think there were a few tired children (and teachers) at 

the end of the day! 

Lucy Renshall also gave a whole school assembly where everyone had a fantastic time learning, and asking 

questions, about Judo from an Olympic expert.   

 

 

Lionesses Girls Football Club (LGF) 

LGF are holding an Easter holiday club at Astwood Bank Primary school on the following dates: 

Week 1:  Tuesday 12th and Thursday 14th April  

Week 2: Tuesday 19th and Thursday 21st April 

Aimed at girls aged 5 – 12, it runs from 9.30am – 4.30pm each day with an early drop off time available on request 

(additional charges apply). The price is £25 for 1 day but, if you buy 3 days you get 1 free.  More information can 

be found at www.lionessgirlsfootball.com or pick up a leaflet from the office. 

 

Easter Church Service 
 

The children will be walked to Feckenham Church on Wednesday 30th March to participate in a whole school Easter 
celebration followed by an Easter bonnet parade.  Children will be walked back to school in time for their usual 
lunch. 
 
Starting at 10.30am, parents and carers are welcome to join us but please do not attend if you have covid, are 
displaying covid symptoms or are feeling at all unwell, and we would ask that parents and carers wear a mask when 
inside the church. 
 
A letter was emailed home earlier this week with more detail, but please ask at the office if you have any questions 
or would like a hard copy of the letter. 
 

 

Charity Fashion Show 

On Saturday 2nd April there will be a charity fashion show and shopping event, taking place in Feckenham Village 
Hall, where you’ll find lots of your favourite brands available to buy with big discounts on offer.  If you would like 
to purchase tickets or find out more information, please pop in or call the office. 
 

http://www.lionessgirlsfootball.com/
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End of Term 

The end of term is fast approaching and, as a reminder, the last day of this term is Friday 8th April.  The children 

will enjoy a well-earned 2 week break and return to school on Monday 25th April. 

Frolo 

One of our parents has brought to our attention an app which they thought may be of interest to other parents at 

the school.  The app is called Frolo and is aimed at single parents, providing them with somewhere they can seek 

guidance and share support. 


